Cabinet Decisions taken on 07 October 2011

Cabinet has agreed to the phasing out of the use of Hydrochlorofluorocarbons (HCFCs) by 2030, as
proposed in the HCFCs Phase Out Management Plan prepared by the Ministry of Environment and
Sustainable Development under the Montreal Protocol on substances that deplete the Ozone layer.
The Plan provides for amendments to existing legislations, awareness campaigns to encourage the
use of natural refrigerants, the transfer of alternative technologies in the different sub-sectors, and
training and capacity building.



